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Town of Dublin 
Public Hearing 

Tuesday, February 19, 2019 
 
Present:        Dale Gabel, Walter Snitko, Sherry Miller 
 
Dale called the hearing to order at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Dale read the public notice that was posted for this hearing:  
 

“The Dublin Board of Selectmen, in accordance with RSA 31:95-d will hold a Public Hearing on      
Tuesday, February 19, 2019 at 4:00 pm at the Town Hall, 1120 Main Street to discuss the 
petition warrant article submitted to rescind the Recycling Special Revenue Fund”.    

 
Dale asked for any comments.  Tom Kennedy stated that he did not think it was a good idea to rescind 
the fund, as it has been used in the past to purchase things for the Transfer Station.  Dale stated that if 
the fund was closed we would likely need to establish a Capital Reserve account next year.  Dale also 
stated that if the Selectmen felt there was too much money in the Recycling Fund they might be able to 
create an article to take some out and put towards fund balance.  Dale stated that the Selectmen feel that 
it is important to have money available to purchase equipment or to use if the plan to redesign the 
Transfer Station moves forward in the future. 
 
There being no further business, on a motion by Walter, the hearing was adjourned at 4:12 p.m. 
 
Minutes taken by Sherry Miller 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Dale Gabel 
 
 
_____________________ 
Walter Snitko 
 


